K. S. ADAMS August 2, 1941

PRESIDENT

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
University of Kansas,
Lewrence, Kansss.

Dear Phog:

Thanks so much for your nice letter
of the 31st in reference to Chester Gibbons. A
few days ago I received a letter from Vie Hurt
regarding Gibbons and referred it on to Darrel

Phillips, our Persomnel Director, for considere-
tion.

We are overloaded on men of his back-
ground, our largest shortege being for technical
men, especielly engineers. However, we will be
glad to consider him on account of his fine
recommendetions from you and Vie.

- Don't know whether I told you or not,
but Bud is going to enter K. U. this fsll as =
Sophomore in the Petroleum Engineering School. He
spent last year st Menlo Junior College, and had
& good year as fer es his academic work and ath-
letice are concerned. No doubt I will be in
Lawrence more often in the future than I have

the past few years, and I shall look forward to
the pleasure of seeing you.

With kindest personal regerds, 1 am
Sincerely yours,

s
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